
  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Change of CCWD Board Meeting 
Date and Time 

 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Coon 
Creek Watershed District Board of Managers for 
Monday, June 24th, 2024, has been changed to  
 

Monday, June 17, 2024, at Noon.  
 

The annual Board Tour will immediately follow 
this meeting. 

 
13632 Van Buren St NE 
Ham Lake, MN 55304 

 
 
Tim Kelly 
District Administrator 
Coon Creek Watershed District 
 


